
Decades of Delay:  EPA Leadership Still Lacking in 
Protecting America’s Great River 

For over 20 years, EPA has documented the devastating effects of nitrogen and phosphorus pollution on 
water quality and strongly encouraged states to take measures to combat it. In “Decades of Delay,” the 
Mississippi River Collaborative examines what progress, if any, the main-stem states have made toward 
reducing nitrogen and phosphorus pollution and outlines specific steps EPA can and should take to pro-

tect public health, aquatic life, and local economies from its devastating effects. 
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The Mississippi River Collaborative is a partnership of environmental organizations and legal centers from 
states bordering the Mississippi River as well as regional and national groups working on issues affecting the Mississippi 
River and its tributaries. This report was funded by the McKnight Foundation. The full report is available online at 
http://www.msrivercollab.org/wp-content/uploads/Decades-of-Delay-MRC-Nov-2016.pdf. For more information, 
email info@msrivercollab.org. 
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